
   ATTENTION   PATERSON RESIDENTS 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THERE WILL BE NO GARBAGE OR RECYCLING COLLECTION ON 
NEW YEARS DAY (JANUARY 1,2020).  

RECYCLING FOR ZONE 3 IS ON NEW YEARS DAY (JANUARY 1,2020),  WILL BE 
COLLECTED ON THE NEXT SCHEDULED DAY OF JANUARY 15, 2020. 

GARBAGE COLLETION WILL GO TO YOUR NEXT SCHEDULED DAY OF THE WEEK. 

  

  


